
Hello, 
As a mother of young children, expanding this bill would allow not only my children who are young but 
young children in my childcare to have e tra funds to be able to buy local and help promote healthy 
fresh foods to children and especially our littlest eaters as they develop their taste preferences and 
eating habits. Please consider this especially at a time like now when prices are significantly high and it's 
financially challenging to keep up with costs of groceries. 
Thanks, 
Samantha Wee  

 


